
 

 

Aloha hoalauna, 

  

Welcome and mahalo for contacting HPP OWNERS.  

Please note that HPP OWNERS is not affiliated with Hawaiian Paradise Park 

Owners Association (HPPOA).  

HPP OWNERS is a group of concerned HPP and other subdivision owners, whose         

objective is to: 

1) ensure transparency and fairness in community association governance 

2) address concerns about unfair practices, assessments, rule enforcement, 

bylaw infractions, and violations of law and court order, etc. 

3) promote the common good and general welfare of HPP and other subdivision 

owners to their community associations and government agencies, on a per- 

request basis, as a unified and organized group  

  

Currently, HPP OWNERS is in its early developmental stages and is actively                

seeking interested owners, from any and all Hawai’i subdivisions, who agree that 

“transparency is key” should be more than just a phrase an association board 

types onto their agendas. If you are an interested owner, please contact us 

(email, phone, and address are listed above) and HPP OWNERS will keep you up 

to date on our progress. In addition, if you have any concerns/suggestions for 

HPP OWNERS, please share them with us.  

  

“Never cease to act because you fear you may fail.”                                                                                                                                                               
— Queen Lili’uokalani  

  

Mahalo nui loa, 

 

Patricia Ruppert 


